
Greetings and Welcome to the Middlesex County NAACP website. 

On January 1, 2023, I officially became president of the Middlesex County NAACP.  
This is an honor I cherish and a clarion call for the equity work needed in our 
community. 

The history of the NAACP has laid a foundation and a roadmap that is based on our 
legacy and at the same time inspires dynamic activism. 

Membership in the Middlesex County Branch will provide an opportunity to engage 
young people, partner with like-minded citizens and organizations to broaden the 
work of social justice and become inclusive in our leadership. 

This is the Middlesex County NAACP of the future, and it includes you. 

Together we will proactively reach out to existing and potential members and 
embrace organizations in our own community. We can learn from others as much as I 
hope they can learn from us. This branch will listen to all voices. We will be 
responsive to people and share information and resources that can affect the future of 
our county.  

We will lead with integrity, empathy, and vision.  

Our goal is to connect with allies in this work all over this county because it can’t be 
done alone. That’s why your membership is so critical. Join us and be part of the 
Middlesex County NAACP of the future. 

 

Anita Ford Saunders|APR, President  

Middlesex County NAACP Branch, Unit 2018-B 

https://naacp.org/find-resources/history-explained
https://naacp.org/join-naacp/become-member

